
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release: October 11, 2024 
 
 

TM549 Season Closure 

(Homer) – The November season of state Tier II permit hunt TM549 for moose in Unit 15C 
will close at 11:59 P.M. on Thursday, October 31, 2024. All other moose hunting seasons in 
Unit 15 are unaffected by this Emergency Order. 

The Alaska Board of Game established a Tier II moose permit hunt south of Kachemak Bay 
which is administered by quota to prevent overharvest. With limited population data, the 
department has set a harvest quota at 3 bulls based on historic sustainable harvest.  As of 
September 20, 2024, 4 bulls have been taken in this hunt. No further harvest is warranted 
from this population. 

For more information, contact Assistant Area Wildlife Biologist Jason Herreman at (907) 235-1725. 
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